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Supreme Court Review - Implications for Employers 
 
 

 While we are all waiting for the US Supreme Court ruling later this week on 
the constitutionality of the health insurance mandate in the Patient 
Protection & Affordable Care Act of 2010 (a/k/a ObamaCare; Affordable 
Care Act; Health Care Reform) it would be wise to review and prepare for 
all the possible  contingencies. A friend of the firm has prepared a great 
implications newsletter, that is well worth the time to read.  Click here to 
read more. 

 

 What if the Court rejects Health Care Reform?  Look at the Tax and 
Benefit issues - how to undo what has already been done.  Read this 
article. 

Family & Medical Leave Act 

The Department of labor has a free webinar on June 27th.  This would be a good 
opportunity to brush up on your knowledge in this area and get heir latest 
thinking.  The announcement Release Number: 12-1283-NAT is 
at http://www.dol.gov/opa/media/press/whd/WHD20121283.htm 
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